June 30, 2014

Daniel M. Gluck
ACLU of Hawaii
P.O. Box 3410
Honolulu, HI 96801

Mr. Daniel Gluck,

In your letter of inquiry and “Request to Access a Government Record,” you
stated interest in the process by which an individual can “opt out of the Native
Hawaiian Roll Commission’s list, or how to remove a person’s name from the Roll
Commission'’s list.

At the Kanaiolowalu website: www.kanaiolowalu.org. a person may check
the registry, by entering their name and date of birth and click on “check status.”
This action will confirm whether their name is on the list. Then, if you take the
next step, to remove your name from the list, go to the tab at the top of the website
and click on “ABOUT” and select “frequently asked questions,” and there
you will find information to opt out either online or by mail.

Please contact me by phone, (808) 594-1974 or by email, nolao@oha.org, if
you have any questions regarding your request for information.

Aloha,

Lotn o

Nola Ota
UIPA Coordinator
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